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Dear Parents/Carers,      

 

I would like to invite you to find out about our exciting new 

venture in Foundation Stage 1 (FS1).  

Mouse Club is a project designed to help parents and children 

with the transition from FS1 to Foundation Stage 2 (FS2).  

 

Each child will be given a mouse, which they can help to personalise. Their 

mouse will move with them to FS2 to help the transition run happily and 

smoothly. We will also be giving advice on how to help your child be ready 

for the move to FS2.  

 

The meeting will be on Wednesday 5th June at 11.00am for morning 

children or 1.00pm for afternoon children. Refreshments will be available.   

 

 

There will be a further 3 mouse clubs for you and your child on 

Wednesdays 12th, 19th and 26th June. The times for these have yet to be 

arranged. 

 

We hope you are able to join us for this new project. 

 

Regards, 

Catherine Lievesley and FS1 staff.           

 


